THOMPSON Engineering Consultants, Inc.

February 26, 2013

Mr. Stephen Woodall, P.E.
DRC Chair

City of Albuquerque

P.O. Box 1293
Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: WALL CERTIFICATION FOR THE LANDS OF SIMPATICO SUBDIVISION
CITY PROJECT NO. 634382

Dear Mr. Woodall:

I, David B. Thompson, NMPE 9677, hereby cettify that the 1-foot high solid perimeter walls and
1-foot high solid side lot line walls as identified in the Infrastructure List dated 2-13-13, have
been constructed and are in substantial compliance with and in accordance with the design intent
of the approved Grading and Drainage Plan dated 7-22-11. 1 further certify that I visited the
project site to visually inspect the wall reinforcement, footing, and vertical wall blocks to ensure
compliance with the design intent.

If you should have any questions about this certification, please call.
Sincgrely,

Ul

David B. Thompson, P:E.
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